
From: Dowdell, Jennifer
Sent: 7/7/2011 3:38:31 PM
To: 'jmh@cpuc.ca.gov' (jmh@cpuc.ca.gov); 'mlc@cpuc.ca.gov' (mlc@cpuc.ca.gov);

'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7);

Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC); 
Eisenman, Eric (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EXE3)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: ISO Webcast to Market Participants planned for next week

Paul, Michelle and Julie,
Just wanted to give you a heads up:

• The ISO is planning to do a webcast for market participants that would include: 1) 
a presentation by PG&E on the gas testing work, and 2) a presentation by ISO on 
PG&E/ISO coordination to minimize impacts on the electric grid.

• Likely this call will occur Wednesday or Thursday of next week although the ISO 
has not yet put out an announcement.

Please let me know if you need additional information
Jennifer
415-973-2904

SB GT&S 0281204
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